
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager  

 

Date:  January 23, 2022 

 

Subject: O-8-22, Alcoholic Beverages – The Market House 

 

 

This Ordinance changes the City Code to substitute “alcoholic beverages” for the current “beer 

and wine” that may be permitted for consumption in the City Market House by the Alcoholic 

Beverage Control Board. 

 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager  


